
 

 

October 19, 2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-  

 

Mr. David Danner, Executive Secretary 

WASHINGTON UTILTITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

P.O. Box 47250 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Consistent with WAC 480-80-133(5) CenturyLink recently filed replacement tariffs for its Washington 

properties.  During their review staff identified several formatting issues that require additional time to 

remedy, as a result CenturyLink respectfully requests that the effective date for the following filings be 

extended until December 1, 2010. 

CenturyTel of Washington - replacement of WN-U-1 with proposed U-2, Docket UT-101686 

 

CenturyTel of Cowiche - replacement of WN-U-2 with proposed U-3, Docket UT-101698 

 

    United Telephone of the Northwest - replacement of WN-U3 with proposed U-4,  

Docket UT-101699 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Taylor 

CenturyLink 

 

  
  
 



 

 


